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AH Committee

From: Myrna And Snake Ah Hee <ahhee001@hawaii.rr.com>
Sent: Monday, September 02, 2019 1:48 PM
To: AH Committee
Subject: Affordable Housing Projects (Chapter 201H, Hawaii Revised Statutes) (Independent Development of 

the Makila Farms Project (Lahaina)) Agenda Item AH-1 (3)

Tasha Kama, Chair – Housing Committee 
Maui County Council  
Kalana O Maui Building, Eight Floor  
200 South High Street  
Wailuku, Hawaii 96793  
 
 
RE: Support Makila Farms AH-1 (3)  
 
Dear Tasha Kama, Chair - Housing Committee 
 
I am in support of Makila Farms affordable housing project as it will provide housing for the 
workforce On the west side of Maui.  I am a Lahaina resident and have lived here my entire life.  I 
come from a large family and have known many community members that would greatly benefit 
from being afforded a home here.  There is a huge need for housing and I hope that you will look to 
the future of the community and approve this project. It is an opportunity for the county to have 
this developer make a dream come true for some deserving families.  Please approve this project for 
the future in Lahaina.  
Mahalo for your consideration.  
Myrna Ah Hee 


